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Craig, Sondra

From: Trane, Andrea
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 11:27 AM
To: Craig, Sondra; Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Fwd: Haven on Main

 

From: Jane Klekamp <janeklekamp@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 11:23:34 AM 
To: Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Haven on Main  
  
[You don't often get email from janeklekamp@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Dear City Plan Commission, 
My husband, Keith Belzer, and I live at 225 9th Street South, La Crosse. We recently learned about the Haven on Main housing 
development and want to express our support for the project. The project resonates with us as we had an adult nephew with a 
traumatic brain injury that would have greatly benefited from a supported living environment. Projects such as this help 
normalize individuals with all types of differences. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Jane Klekamp 
Keith Belzer 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


